
CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Kylo, Eli and Arthur S

Trenoweth: Freddie and Molly

Pengelly: Minnie, Buddy and Terry

Crenver: Arthur and Humphrey

Awards for this half term’s value:
Being aspirational

Louisa, Arthur F (Rec) and Eva

Well done all of you! 
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Dates for your diary 

Friday 18th October – Non-uniform day, raising money for PTA
Monday 21st October – INSET day (school closed to pupils)

Tuesday 22nd October – PTA Halloween disco 
Monday 28th – Friday 1st November HALF TERM

NON-UNIFORM DAY FRIDAY 18th OCTOBER – OUR ASPIRATIONS

Next Friday, 18th October, we will be holding a non-uniform day. This will raise money for

the PTA (please could we request a £1 donation per child) and will also link to our value of 

this half term which is aspirations. The children are asked to come dressed as something 

they might like to be when they are older (cook, vet, footballer, firefighter, teacher, artist 

etc). It does not have to be a full costume, it could just be an accessory that would help 

their class to guess their occupation. For example, someone who would like to be a cook 

could come dressed in an apron and carrying a wooden spoon or a vet could come in 

normal clothes but carrying a bandaged stuffed toy, a footballer could come in their 

football kit. We look forward to seeing some interesting ideas!  Thank you for your support 

with this. 

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 97.8%

Pengelly: 99.1%

Trenoweth: 96.8%

Releath: 97.8%

Well done Pengelly!

PARENTS EVENINGS AND CLUBS

Next week we will be holding our parents evening appointments. Please speak to your 

child’s class teacher if you have not yet booked an appointment. Due to these meetings, 

there will be no book club (Mrs Lee) on Monday, no art club (Mrs Usher) or construction 

club (Mrs Greenaway) on Wednesday and no cross stitch sewing (Mrs Watts) on Thursday. 

Other clubs (netball, lego, cross country and football) will run as normal. Thank you.  

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

The school will be closed to pupils on 
Monday  21st October due to staff 

training. 
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